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Programme Status Report – January 2007


Dialogue with the Practices:

· We have agreed to use the Locality Meeting as a more formal mechanism for regular dialogue.

· We will continue to produce the monthly status report and will present this at the Locality Meeting for discussion.

Business Plan:

· We are very encouraged by the level of engagement provided to date by the new PCT.

· We will work with the PCT to develop a business plan to be owned in partnership by DacCom and the PCT.

· Primary responsibility for elements of the plan will be assigned to DacCom or to the PCT as appropriate.

· There will be a Hot Topics meeting in early March to discuss key elements of the plan.

Provider Organisation:

· The DacCom Executive has endorsed plans to develop a provider organisation on behalf of Dacorum GPs.

· Gerry Bulger will discuss this plan in detail with individual practices to seek input and obtain buy-in.

Mental Health and Counselling:

· Recommendations from the review of services conducted by Dr Drake and others will be provided to DacCom for action.

· Meanwhile, we have agreed that the existing funding arrangements for counselling will continue until end-June.  

· We firmly intend that a new counselling service will be put in place effective 1 July.

Frequent Fliers:

· Two District Nurses, with general nursing skills, have been assigned roles as Community Matrons.  

· Practices are encouraged, where appropriate, to refer patients the Community Matrons.  This would include patients likely to become acutely ill rather than those who have become ill.  Richard Walker can be contacted by e-mail to facilitate this.
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